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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

It’s time to shine! In Early Years we love to celebrate the achievements the children make 

both in and outside of school. In the Early Years entrance we have a ‘Proud Cloud’ and 

would like to invite you to contribute to our display by bringing in evidence of your child’s 

successes. This could include photographs, certificates or even just a note about something 

amazing your child has done or said at home.  

 

We will look forward to learning all about your children’s hobbies, interests and wonderful 

moments that have made you proud. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

The Early Years Team 
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